
sixthform@thekings.staffs.sch.uk

www.facebook.com/thekingssixthform

01782 783281

WELCOME TO

The Fifth on Fourth is a training restaurant established in 2003 in what was Clough 
Hall Technology School. Seventeen years later, with a new building and a new school 
(The King’s) it is still going strong. During that period hundreds of Fifth on Fourth 
graduates have established successful careers in the catering industry and 
thousands of customers have enjoyed high quality meals at an attractive price. The 
facility is managed by Ms Sarah Collins, who oversees the training of sixth form 
students in both kitchen and front-of-house disciplines.



The restaurant currently opens for lunch on Tuesday, Wednesday 
and Friday, and on Thursday when there is no evening event. 

All openings are for term time only.

The opening hours are 12.00 to 14.45, although orders must be 
placed by 13.00. Booking is preferred but “walk in” customers are 
welcome. Our lunch menu changes each week and is emailed to all 
customers on our mailing list at least one week before. You can 
also request a menu by email or by ‘phone and we will send one to 
you. 

Customers should arrive between 18.30 and 19.00. Booking is 
essential. On some Thursdays, we offer a menu based on a theme, 
some of which are topical (e.g. Burns Night, St. Patrick’s night). 
We aim to have evening menus ready at least 4 weeks ahead of 
each function. They will be emailed to all customers on our mailing 
list soon as they are ready. You can also request a menu by email 
or by ‘phone and we will send one to you.

OPENING HOURS



WINE LIST



BEVERAGES



We also offer a takeaway service, with meals available for 
collection. 

Takeaway meals are available each Tuesday, Wednesday and 
Friday, and on Thursdays when there is no evening function. 

We will send a takeaway menu for each week to all customers 
on our mailing list at the end of the previous week. 

Each menu will have at least three main meal options (one of 
which is vegetarian) and two dessert options. If you have any 
special dietary requirements, please let us know and we will 
do what we can to accommodate you. 

Orders can be placed by email at the following address 
(fifthonfourth@thekingscofeacademy.org) or by phone at 
01782 794064. The phone has a voicemail service. Could you 
kindly let us have your order at least 24 hours in advance. 

The meal(s) can be collected from The Fifth on Fourth 
between 11.00 – 11.45 and 14.00 – 15.00 each day. 

We will ask you to specify a preferred collection time.

TAKEAWAY SERVICE



Our contact details for reservations, enquiries and requests to 
join our mailing list are as follows: 

Call us on 01782 794064 (24-hour voicemail service) 

Email us at fifthonfourth@thekingscofeacademy.org

You can find us at The King’s CofE Academy, near Kidsgrove 
Sports Centre, just off First Avenue. 

CONTACT US

mailto:fifthonfourth@thekingscofeacademy.org

